
Welcome to Willow Class Teacher - Mrs Exley 
TA - Mrs Rathbone

In maths we will revise our times tables 
and have a weekly test. We will be 
learning more about, place value, 
multiplication, division and fractions this 
term. 

Our topic this term is World War 
11. We have lots of fun activities 
planned!

In science this term we 
will examine electricity 
and light. We have lots 
of exciting experiments 
planned, 

In Literacy we will be starting with the 
science based story ‘The Lighthouse 
Keeper’ with a focus on plot. We will be 
studying a wide rage of texts throughout 
the term.  

In RE we will be learning about Islam 
and Christianity.  

PE will take place every 
Wednesday. PE kits 
(white t-shirt and black 
shorts / bottoms) and 
water bottles should be 
brought into school 
weekly. 

Homework will be set every Thursday 
and children should return it for 
marking the following Monday. Spellings 
will be tested every week Revising 
spelling and times tables is an important 
part of homework and should be 
practiced daily. 

Reading at home is an essential part of homework 
and children are expected to read aloud to an adult 
at home at least 3 times a week

We have a very exciting term ahead of us It is lovely to see the children enter a 
new school year enthusiastic and ready to learn. 


